
 

 

 CONSTRUCTION ALERT 

WHAT: Full lane and parking closures for OC Streetcar track construction.  

WHEN: Closures may begin as early as Saturday, September 4. Crews will be working from 7 a.m. to 4 p.m., but closures will be in 

place during the day and night. 

WHERE: On Santa Ana Boulevard, from Bristol Street to Parton Street, the following traffic configuration will be in place:  

- Full closure of the north side of the street  

- Eastbound and westbound traffic shifted to the south side of the street  

- Full closure of street parking on both sides of Santa Ana Boulevard 

- Partial intersection closure at Baker Street and Parton Street 

This work may be loud. The schedule is subject to change due to inclement weather or unforeseen operational issues. 

 

 

For any questions about the OC Streetcar project, please contact OCstreetcar@octa.net or (844) 746-6272. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Access to residences and businesses will be maintained. Advance notice will be provided if driveway restrictions or full 

intersection closures are necessary. 
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